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Dear Doane Family Members,

Donald Brodie, Richmond Hill, Ontario, Canada, resigned as president of the Doane Family Association of America,
Inc., for health reasons. The executive board and the general membership wish him well, and express thanks to him
for his past service to the Association.

Asof Jan. 1, 2002, I assumed duties as president of the DFA. I will serve in this capacity until an election is held
at the reunion in Bucks County, Pa., in August.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding DFA matters. I may be reached at 1030
Encanto Drive, San Jacinto, CA 92583-2673; by phone at (909) 654-4312; or by e-mail at: ejphilli@pe.net.

Sincerely,

Erma J. Phillips
President

Doane Family Reunion Planned for August

The registration flyer for the 48" biennial reunion has been sent out, and if you have not received your copy, please
contact Joyce Jeffries at Doane College (jgjeffrics@doane.edu), orme (kblaith@aol.com), and we will mail you one.
The reunion will be held Aug. 11-17, 2002, at George School, Bucks County, Newtown, Pa.

Note on the flyer that the phone number for Colonial Woods Family Camping Resort was omitted—1-800-887-
2267. Be sure to tell them you want to be near lot C40. If you plan to camp on George School property, remember
there are no hookups. You pay the regular George School fee and may use the school’s facilities. Also, if you plan
totake either the Doan Outlaw Tour or Philadelphia Tour, donot sign up on the line provided for lunch at George School
on those days.

Another reminder: those choosing to stay off campus MUST pay the non-boarding fee of $130 for
adults and $65 for children (age 13 and under). You may not pay for meals only.

If you are driving to the reunion and have extra room, (whether staying at George School or 2 i}
motel), please bring electric fan(s) and single bed blankets. Please label them with your name and you ¢
will get them back before leaving on Saturday. We want to be prepared for heat or cold.

A special thank you to Joyce Jeffries, and our friends at Doane College, who set up, edited, printed, =%
labeled, and mailed out the registration flyer. Once you do something like this, you have a better
appreciation for all the people and work involved.

I'want to thank Virgil Doan (UT) for all the help he has given me in continuing the typing of the
files while T have been working on the reunion. He has done a great job, and will be at the reunion
helping me with indexes and files. Be sure to bring your updated papers, AND please putthe numbers #
from the Doane books on those papers to aid us in placing you. j

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to seeing all of you in #
August.

Kay Blair Hartman,
DFA Historian and 2002 Reunion Chair

A Publication of the Doane Family Association of America, Inc. Organized to Create Interest in the
History and Welfare of the Descendanis of Deacon John Doane, who came to Plymouth in 1629,



Daniel Doan Trail

Doane family members who live
in, or will be visiting, New
Hampshire, might like to hike the
Daniel Doan Trail up Smarts
Mountain. In 1993, the Dartmouth
Outing Club named this trail after
the legendary woodsman “in
recognition of Daniel Doan’s
effortstostimulate interestin hiking
and the out-of-doors.”

Daniel Doan is the author of
two classic hiking books: 50 Hikes
in the White Mountains and 50
More Hikes in New Hampshire.
His other work includes a memoir:
Our Last Backpack; a history of
New Hampshire’s north country,
Indian Stream Republic: Settling
a New England Frontier, 1784-
1842; a book of exercises, Dan
Doan’s Fitness Program for
Hikers and Cross-Country
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oan Trail can, be found in 50 Hikes in the White Mountains, Hike #15, Smarts
take about four and a halfhours,

RuthDoan MacDougall

Skiers; and two novels, The Crystal Years and Amos Jackson.
After his death in 1993, his daughter, novelist Ruth Doan MacDougall, assumed authorship of the hiking books.
A description of the Daniel D
Mountain. The traithead is in Oxford, and the hike is six miles round trip, which will

not counting lunch and exploration of the fire tower on the 3,238 foot summit.

Submitted by Ruth Doan MacDougall

{MacDougall was featured in an article by Ann Doane, Litchfield, N.H., in the Doane Family News, Fall 2001.)
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Obituaries

Dr. Kenneth R. Doane, Ed.D., dean of school of education

Dr. Kenneth R. Doane, Fullerton, Calif., a long-time member and supporter of the
Doane Family Association, died April 13,2001. He was bornin Sparta, Wis., Feb.
12, 1918, to Ralph and Mabel Doane. He graduated from Sparta High School in
1935, and continued his education at Wisconsin State University, La Crosse. Ken
went on fo the University of Wisconsin, receiving both his master’s and doctorate
degrees in education. He taught at Montana State University and Hamline
University, St. Paul, Minn. While at Hamline, he wasrecruited by California State
University, Fullerton, where he was founding dean of the school of education. He
served at California State for 41 years.

Doane was preceded in death by his parents, and wife, Eunice. He is survived
by sons, Kendall in California and Bradley in Ohio; a brother, Dr. Ray Doane of
Menomonie, Wis.; a sister, Belle Mae Sullivan, Sparta; and many special nieces and
nephews. Memorial services were held at Morningside Presbyterian Church,
Fullerton, and California State University.

Submitted by:
Belle Mae (Toni) Doane Sullivan
Sparta, Wis.

Carroll F. Doane, map company executive; Harwich native; avid golfer
The Cape Cod Times, Friday, Jan. 25, 2002

Fort Myers, Fla. — Carroll F. Doane, 96, a resident of Fort Myers, and formerly of Harwich, died Sunday, Jan. 20. He
was husband of the late Rada Robertson-and the late Jane Bell Walker. Bomn and raised in Harwich, he graduated
valedictorian of his class at Harwich High School. Doane was a descendant of Deacon John Doane and William
Nickerson. He loved to visit his grandfather who lived across the road from Elmer Crowell in East Harwich and was
fascinated watching him carve his decoys. After graduation, Doane began a career with Sanborn Map Co., in Pelham,
N.Y., where he worked for 47 years, beginning as a mapmaker and retiring as president of the company.

In the mid-1960s, he appeared on the television show “To Tell the Truth,” jokingly referred to as a streetwalker
because of the extensive walking his jobrequired in making maps all over the country. Doane pioneered an innovation
inmapmaking, the “buying power map,” which showed in various colors the economic demographics of different areas
so advertisers could target their marketing dollars more efficiently. An enthusiastic golfer, he was a former member
of Siwanoy Country Club in Bronxville, a former member of Southern Seniors, and the oldest member of the Landings
Golf Club, where he played until a year ago. Over the years, he had five holes-in-one, the last two in his 70s and 80s.
He loved hunting and fishing in his earlier years, was a talented artist who worked in watercolors and pastels, and
enjoyed telling stories about growing up on the Cape. An avid sports fan, he never gave up hope the Red Sox would
win another World Series. He was a member of the Kiwanis Club in Fort Myers, and delivered Meals on Wheels well
into his 90s.

Doane is survived by a daughter-in-law, Evelyn Doane of Chatham; two stepchildren, Judy McNaughton and John
Walker of Canada; two grandchildren; a great-grandson; and seven step-grandchildren. He was also the father of
the late David Robertson Doane. Burial services were private. Memorial donations may be made to St. Christopher’s
Church, Main Street, Chatham, MA 02633.



Nancy W. Doane Estate Benefits Doane College
by Joyce Colleen Jeffries, Doane College director of media relations

Doane College, Crete, Neb., received $443,170 fromthe doctoral degree in philosophy from Northwestern
estate of Nancy W. Doane, Ph.D., Sun City, Ariz., University, Chicago. She taughtelementary school
who died June 7,2001. A member of the Doan(e) in Valley Falls, Kan., and Joplin, Mo. Doane
Family Association of America, she was also taught Englishliterature atMonticello College,
a longtime supporter of the college. Alton, I1l., thenwasa college administrator
One-third of Doane’s estate was ,  atBeloit College, Beloit, Wis.

designated for the college’s Zenon C.R. . " Doane was a member of Eastern Star,
Hansen Leadership Program, and the [ ” =9 E; PRSSSS, PEO, and Phi Beta Kappa honorary
remaining two-thirds established an ! ' -
endowed fund to support faculty salaries.
Previous monetary gifts were earmarked
for the college’s annual Doane Fund and
toward construction costs of the Lied
Science and Mathematics Building.

| ofFaithPresbyterian Chapel, Sun City.
In 1955, Doane married D.
Howard Doane, founder of Doane
% Agricultural Service in St. Louis. He also
founded the national Farmhouse fratefnity
Doane, born in Galena, Kan., in 1914, was e and served as Under Secretary of Agriculture

the daughter of Jess and Martha Walthall. She had during the Herbert Hoover administration.
two brothers, Jess and Neal, and a sister, Margorie. A memorial service was held for Doane, June 13 at
Doane held bachelor’s and master’s degrees in Faith Presbyterian Chapel. Her ashes were spread on
education from Kansas State College, Pittsburg, and a her husband’s grave at Mt. Hope Cemetery, Joplin, Mo.

Doane Family Reunion Reminders
For those flying into the Philadelphia aifport for the DFA reunion, there are numerous shuttle services available for
transportation to and from George Schéol. .

Dave’s Limousine Service - (215) 288-1000
A-1 Limousine Service - (215) 741-4747
Jack Hager - (215) 766-8690

Aries Limousine Service - (215) 345-5464
Diamond Coach - (215) 862-5466

Fans and Blankets Needed!

If you are driving to George School, the reunion committee asks that you please bring portable fans and blankets to
be used by those staying in residence halls. Please label the items with your name, and they will be returned to you
at the end of the reunion.

Registration Form Reminder:

Please check the reunion registration flyer carefully as you fill out the meal and lodging section. If you are staying at
George School, and paying the weekly boarding fee, you must still mark the number of meals for each meal, each day.
George School needs an exact count of those eating each day. Also, if you are not staying on campus, YOU MUST
pay the non-boarding fee, and mark individual meals as well. Part of the non-boarding fee defrays rental costs of the
auditorium, student lounge, and other campus facilities.

Questions?
Contact Kay Blair Hartman at (703) 430-2255, by e-mail at: kblaith@aol.com; Joyce Jeffries, Doane College, (402)
826-8589, by e-mail at: jcjeffries@doane.edu; or Brian Doane at (603) 424-6912, by e-mail at: bhdoane@juno.com.



Le May Doan Golden Again

- Canadian wins her second straight Olympic 500-meter speedskating title

The Associated Press, The Lincoln Journal Star,
Feb. 14,2002

Canada’s Catriona Le May Doan won her second
straight Olympic 500-meter speedskating title on Thursday
night, putting her within one gold medal of matching
Bonnie Blair.

Le May Doan has no plans to pursue Blair’s record,
saying she’ll likely retire after next season.

“Thisis over and above anything I ever dreamed of,”
the 31-year-old Canadian said. “You get to the point
where you want to do other things.”

Le May Doan crossed the line in 37.45 seconds,
giving her an aggregate time in the two-day event of
1:14.75 seconds.

She easily defeated a pair of Germans. Monique
Garbrecht-Enfeldt(1:14.94) wonsilver and Sabine Volker
(1:15.19) took the bronze.

Le May Doan becomes just the second woman to
win two straight 500s. Blair won three inarowin 1988,
92, and ‘94.

Surprisingly, Le May Doan failed to break her own
world record of 37.22, even though she finished on the
more favorable outer lane. She did leave with a pair of
Olympic records: 37.30, set Wednesday; and a two-day
total that eclipsed her mark of 1:16.60 from lfcuj} years
ago. .

This was the second straight event in which the
previous world record stood up. So much for those
predictions that all 10 marks would fall on the fast ice of
the Utah Olympic Oval.

Le May Doan was an overwhelming favorite in the
500. She arrived at Salt Lake City having won 18 of her
last 19 races, including all six World Cup events this
year.

Garbrecht-Enfeldt, skating in the final pair with Le
May Doan, clinched second place with a run of 37.60:
She picked up her second Olympic medal 10 years after
the first, having took bronze in the 1,000 at Albertville,
She finally claimed a 500 medal after finishing sixth in
1994 and eighth four years ago.

Volker earned her first Olympic medal and will be
one of the top contenders inthe 1,000, along with Le May
Doan.

Le May Doan took a victory lap lugging a red-and-
white Canadian flag, with a small banner attached to it
representing her home province of Saskatchewan. On
the backstretch, husband Bart Doan — rodeo cowboy
and icemaker at the Calgary Olympic Oval — gave her
his cowboy hat.

The top two finishers from the first day held their
position, but Andrea Nuyt of the Netherlands dropped
from third to fourth after a slight slip on the final turn,
causing her left hand to scrape the ice.

Volker moved up fromfifth to third, beating Nuyt by
0.18 seconds. The Americans were not a factor. Chris
Witty, still weak after a bout with mononucleosis, was
14* out of 31 skaters with a time of 1:16.73. The 500 is
not her best event, but she wanted to use it as a warmup
for Sunday’s 1,000.

Dear Kay [Blair Hartman],

Sincerely,

Doreen Doan Amenta
127 Hanover Ave.
North Wales, PA 19454

related to #1439 in Doane Volume II.

Doane Family Information Requested

Hello, my name is Doreen Doan Amenta. Thave a beautiful Childe Hassam painting. Childe is the husband of
Kathleen Maud Doane Hassam, p. 235, in Doane Volume II. The painting has been passed down through
generations to me, originating with Eleazer Doan and Annie Magill Doan. The subjects in the painting are my
great-great grandmother, Annie Magill Doan, p. 366, and my great-grandfather, Calvin B. Doan, p. 453. Ibelieve
the painting was done in the late 1880s at a family reunion. Iknow reunions took place starting in 1868. Would
you have a record of Doane family reunion dates, locations and addresses that took place in the 1880s? Also,
do you knew of any other Doane family members who Childe Hassam did paintings for? Any information you
could provide would be very helpful. Thank you for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you.

(215)283-2855
E-mail: Dor60@aol.com

Note: Childe Frederick Hassam (1859-1935) is a well-known American impressionist painter. Doreen Doan Amenta is




Reunion Checklist
George School, Bucks Co.,

Newtown, Pa.
August 11-17, 2002

-

1. Have you filled out your registration form? The deadline is June 15.
2. Have you made airline ticket reservations, or mapped out 2 driving route?

3. Have you booked a hotel, if you are not planning to stay at George School?
4. Have you researched nearby attractions you might want to visit in the area?

5. Have you encouraged other family members to attend the reunion?

Doane College Home to Naval Anchor

Doane College, Crete, Neb., became home to a
ship’s anchor in March. Tt came fiom'a naval
shipyard in Beaumont, Texas. The'anchr is the
focal point of Leadership Plaza; designed to
commemorate the Navy V-12/V-5 officer-
training programthat was quartered atthe college
during World War II. More than 700 men went
through officer training. The plazaalso contains
four flagpoles and a plaque describing the history
of the college’s V-12/V-5 program. The Plaza is
located southeast of Hansen Hall, and is part of
the landscape for a new east entrance to campus.
A formal dedication of Leadership Plaza will take
place in May. Employees of Sampson
Construction, Lincoln, are shown placing the
anchor and 75-foot chain.




Doane Family Proceedings
$.50 per copy

Q31946 21953 01955 Q1957 Q1959 1961 1963
21965 L1967 L1969 Q1972 Q1974 Q1976 Q1978
CF1980 Q1982 Q1984 L1986 Q1988 Q1990 31992

(11994 L1996 01998 02000

Please put quantity of each in the box provided.

Add 835 for the first 10 ordered. Add an additional $3 for 11 or more ordered.
Orders from Canada should include an American money order.

Please send check or money order to: Doan(e) Family Association of America,
Attention: AlbertC. Doane, 2303 Harborview Blvd., Lorain, OH 44052-1130.

Name:
Address: City:
State: Zip: . Province:
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Doane Family History Disks for Volumes I and II are for sale
Copyright pending
Text was scanned and put in
WordPerfect 6.1.

$65 (includes shipping)

Please send check ormoneyorderin U.S. funds to
DoaneFamily Association, Inc.
C/OKayHartman
1044 South Ironwood Road
Sterling, VA 20164-5111
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1014 Boswell Avenue
‘Crete, NE 68333-2430

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Brian, Ann, Laura, & Megan Doane
11 McQuesten Circle
Litchfield, NH 03052-2414
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The Doane Family Association of America, Inc.

MAKE PLANS TO ATTEND THE
2002 BUCKS COUNTY,
DOAN(E) FAMILY REUNION!

August 12-17
Newtown, Pennsylvania
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